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SMITE “40” was incredible, you
should have been there. Below is
the first D Team, it was great!

Super Special 2018 Summer Report Card from CEF of BR
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This picture shows our ultimate pur-
pose in all that we do ; children
coming to the Lord.

Dear friends of the children:

What a summer! It all started with our 40th year to hold our Sum-
mer Missionary Institute. We had a wonderful group of 235 workers
and students. But that was just the beginning. My brother Jack and his
dear wife showed up in their motor home (total shock). Cecil Ballard
one of the original students, Tim Leleune our first summer missionary
and his son Richard, with many other alumni showed up for our 40th.

Bro. Mike Ray, Bro. Dan Carr and Bro. Bartlett did a wonderful job
preaching with power and conviction. There is something about
SMITE, the preaching, the singing, the clubs, make it unforgettable.

And to top it all off they gave Vicki and I tickets to an Alaskan
Cruise. | do not have the words to describe our gratefulness to all that
gave to make this possible. We made unforgettable memories. It was
a crown for the wonderful person that God gave me, my wife.

Summer Results: Smite 235 campers and workers, 5-Day Clubs:
Smite, Blitz Team, D-Team 5106 enrolled, 232 clubs, 1035 saved! The
Texas Blitz Teams: 1364 enrolled, 72 clubs, 202 saved! Grand totats
304 clubs with 6470 enrolled, 1237 saved Praise Go

Thank you for praying and giving: W

Club in an apartment because of the
heat. Getting the surprise of our life
at SMITE , Alaskan Cruise tickets!




My favorite, Junior SMITERS lead by Arron
Baker. These kids are our future.

Jack and Suk Kemp, secret to SMITE. — —
Jack and Priscilla, came all the way from West Texas to be

a part of the celebration. Lisa and Debbie from S.C.

The Alaska trip was
wonderful. Our P : VEE N [ RHS |
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deck to the ocean.
We ate in a very fan-
cy restaurant with
wonderful food. The
scenery was beauti-
ful. Thank you all for
sending us.




